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Subject: Snowy Hydro launches new website based water resources information service 
 
 
 
Snowy Hydro Limited has established a new website based water resources information service. Snowy 
Hydro has created this service so that the public have access to up to date information on water resources 
data relating to the Snowy Mountains Scheme. 
 
The new service is based on the Snowy Hydro website at www.snowyhydro.com.au. It provides up to date 
information on lake levels, snow depths, Snowy Scheme inflows and releases into local rivers including 
the volume of environmental releases into the Snowy River from Jindabyne Dam. 
 
Snowy Hydro Limited spokesman, Paul Johnson, said: “Snowy Hydro regards its communications with our 
various stakeholders and the local community as a high priority. With this in mind, we have now 
established a web based information service on relevant aspects of our water operations.” 
 
“This new service will compliment our existing information services such as lake levels, the monthly water 
updates and Community Service Announcements that can be accessed from our website at 
www.snowyhydro.com.au “ 
 
The new water resources information service and other up to date information on Snowy Hydro can be 
accessed by visiting our website at www.snowyhydro.com.au 
 
 
 


